
TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

The Files 

U. S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR 

WAGE AND HOUR DIVISION 
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION 

341 Ninth Avenue 
Uew York, N. Y. 

Arthur lfonat //_,r-y___, 
/4:0~ 

Rose Manufacturing Co. 
168 lfalworth Street 
:Hew York, ii. Y. 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

AM:FG 

October 13, 1942 

As a result of an Rnonymous tip a reinspection of the subject 
coml)any was begun on June 23, 1941. This inspection clisclosed no 
evidence which in the opinion of Legal justified reo:oening the case. 

On ember 19, 1941, Mr. Koetteritz suggested reinsr)ection 
in the near future. Since that date several letters have been re­
cei ved from competitors stating that they believe the company to be 
still violating. However, no complaints have been received from em-

I discussed reinspection with Mr. Koetterit z in Sept ember 
1942 ancl it was agreed that no inspection of the firm will be made 
at this time. The file is therc:fore returned to be placed in the 
closed files. 

te~chment: File 
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